
 
Notification 

Dated: 01/05/2024 
                                                                                        
Notice is hereby given that due to the suspension of the ongoing UG 1st Semester 
Examinations (CCFUP-NEP), 2023 of Vidyasagar University vide its Notification No. 
VU/CE/GD-SPL/1/2024 dated 30/04/2024 and due to the prevailing adverse weather 
conditions the normal academic and administrative activities of the College is suspended 
from 02/05/2024 to 04/05/2024. All concerned are advised to stay home and do the needful 
at their respective ends in ‘Work from Home’ mode. However, this notice is not applicable 
for gate and security services and any other contingent administrative work including 
ensuing LS Poll related matters, preparatory work relating to ongoing UG Examinations etc. 
 
This notice is subject to alteration depending upon specific instructions from any competent 
authority. 
 
 
 

 


